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INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE CITY OF VALLEJO'S
2010 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE

In the coming weeks, the City of Vallejo will be updating its Urban Water Management Plan
(UWMP), including its Water Shortage Contingency Plan.

Urban water suppliers, such as the City of Vallejo, are required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act to update their UWMP and submit a completed plan to the
California Department of Water Resources (DWR) every five years. An UWMP is required in
order for a water supplier to be eligible for DWR administered State grants, loans and drought
assistance,

The plan describes and evaluates the City’s water sources, water use patterns, and actions the
City will take to ensure that water is used efficiently within the service area, including during
any potential water shortages.

If you have any comments or concerns regarding water management, including water
conservation programs and water shortage contingency actions, or wish additional information,
please contact:

Pamela Sahin, Water Conservation Coordinator
PHONE: {707} 648-4479

FAX: (707) 648-4060

E-Mail: waterinfo@ci.vallejo.ca.us

MAIL: 202 Fleming Hill Road, Vallejo, CA 94589

If received by Tuesday, May 31, 2011, your comments will be considered in the preparation of
the draft 2010 Urban Water Management Plan. Piease note that you will have further
opportunity to provide input on the draft plan when it is released for a public review and
comment period tentatively scheduled to begin in June 2011.

To view the current 2005 plan, and get up-to-date information as it becomes available on the
2010 UWMP process, please visit www.vallejowater.org and choose the “Urban Water
Management Plan” button. '
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